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NOTICE OF MEETING  

OPERATIONS COMMITTEE 

LAKE MINNETONKA CONSERVATION DISTRICT (LMCD) 

 

Tuesday, April 19, 2022 

10:00 a.m. 

LMCD Office 

 

 
The LMCD Operations Committee will meet on Tuesday, April 19, 2022.The meeting is 

scheduled for 10:00 a.m. at the Lake Minnetonka Conservation District (LMCD) Office. The 

LMCD Office is located at 5341 Maywood Road, Suite 200, Mound, MN 55364. Parking is 

provided at the main entrance. 

 

Members from the public interested in attending are welcome. Questions can be directed to 

LMCD Executive Director Vickie Schleuning at 952-745-0789 or be email at 

vschleuning@lmcd.org.  

 

Topics to be discussed at this meeting includes the following: Environmental Administrative 

Technician Position Update, 2021 Strategic Plan, and Succession Planning.  
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